
 

 

Due to the provisions of the Local Government (access to information) Act 1985, you cannot be assured of 
any confidentiality, as any correspondence received will be available for public inspection. If you wish to 
comment on any other issue please do so in a separate letter.   
 

APPLICATION TO PLACE AMENITIES ON THE PUBLIC HIGHWAY  

 

DATE CONSULTATION ENDS: 13 AUGUST 2020 
 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION  
 
  

THIS IS YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 
 

 
The council has received an application to place tables and chairs on the public 
highway under the highways act 1980 outside the premises below.  The details of 
the application are as follows: 
 

Starbucks Coffee Co (uk) Ltd 
112-116 New Oxford Street 

London 
WC1A 1HH 

 

 
 
PROPOSAL: TO PLACE 6 Tables and 12 Chairs 

Monday to Saturday 08:00 - 23:00 
Sunday  08:00 - 22:00 
Renewal Application ON THE PUBLIC HIGHWAY 

 

Any consent granted would only be valid for one year.  If you have any comments or objections 
to this application please send them before 13 AUGUST 2020 to: 
 

Tables and Chairs Team 

Contact Camden 

Corporate Services Directorate 

London Borough Of Camden 

Camden Town Hall 

Judd Street  

London 

WC1H 9JE 

 

Alternatively, you may email your comments to tablesandchairslicence@camden.gov.uk quoting 
our ref: 2020/3165/TC 

mailto:tablesandchairslicence@camden.gov.uk

